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July

5- 3:30PM (60 MIN) Erin Thompson of Social Security addressed spousal benefits. Including 
several scenarios, and multiple questions from listeners were answered, helping listeners to 
understand their benefits as they reach retirement age.

6- 7AM (120 MINUTES) Pastor Charles Allen is CEO and President of Lakeside Chautauqua and 
shared the communities’ deep faith roots and beauty, and how they are celebrating 150 years. 
Activities are going on daily through Labor Day. Passes were given away to listeners as well.

7- 8am (30 MIN) Tiffany Crain, Founder and Director of The nest Bowling Green came on to talk 
about the parenting classes and free child care they are offering single parents who are 
continuing their education.  She also encouraged people to sign up for their chairity golf 
scramble.

10-8am (60 MIN) Erin Thompson from Social Security answered listeners questions via phone 
call and texts and shared updates in regards to Social Security.

13- 5:15pm (30 MIN) Ed Sitter, President of Foundation for life talked about the upcoming 
election that could possibly change the legislature of a majority, altering Ohio’s constitution. He 
explained how the change could protect the constitution, going from 50% plus 1 to 60% to 
make the change.

17- 4:30pm (25MIN) Jeff Woolum from 1st Baptist Church of Perrysburg talked about the 
importance of teaching children the word of God in a fun, relaxed atmosphere- Vacation Bible 
School.  The event lasts 5 evenings and it is filled with family activities including songs, skits, 
food and fellowship. All kids are invited to this FREE event.



August

8- 5:30pm (10 MIN) Pastor Josh Ellis from New Life Church in Petersburg talked about a drive in 
movie that is free to the community (Cars 2) Friday August 11th at dusk. Great family event for 
the summer.

9- 3:15pm (45 MIN) Scotty Matta from Compelled Church came and talked about the Back to 
School Bash they are hosting on August 12 for foster, adoptive, and kinship families from 11am-
2pm with lunch, inflatables, games, prizes, and more. Free backpacks and shool supplies will be 
distributed to every student.

16- 8am (60 MIN) Dr. Romulus Durant, Superintendent for Toledo Public Schools, joined The 
Morning Mix to pray for the upcoming school year, and he expounded on all the academic and 
other opportunities within Toledo Public Schools.

23- 8:15am (15 MIN) Jera Stewart from Jera’s Heavenly Sweet and Lucan County Childrens 
Services was on talking about how her bakery provides birthday cakes for foster kids for free. 
Foster families can inquire with their case workers.

24- 8:10am (40 MIN) Pastor Bill Henderson from L.E.A.D. Community Church discussed the 
outreach and support they are planning, specifically to East Toledo. He invited listeners to join 
them as they are planning and identifying needs in that community.

25- 7:30 AM (15 MIN) Savannah Marten, Executive Director of Vella Vita Network (formerly The 
Pregnancy Center of Greater Toledo) explained the newly established Bella Vita Network which 
includes Soul Purpose College Campus Outreach, The Pregnancy Center, The Haven post 
abortive care and what each does to serve the community.

September

5- 8:30AM (20 MIN) Wendy Yeager from Keep watch talked about how they are holding their 
back-to-school event at Holland Free Methodist Church on September 12th at 7pm. All about 
how Keep Watch continues to pray in schools and the testimonies from this, and how volunteer 
opportunities are available.

6- 8AM (60 MIN) Wendi Huntley, Executive Director of Connecting Kids to Meals talked about 
how September is “Hunger Action Month”. Connecting Kids to Meals serve children all around 
the community at designated locations with free meals. They have summer meal programs as 
well as after school, and they are always looking for community involvement.

6 4:20pm (40 MIN) Wendy Yeager from Keep Watch (keepwatchprayer.org) talked about how 
their organization exists to bring prayer into schools prior to when school begins. It is designed 
to bring peace, safety, and love to the students and staff. Wendy spearheads this effort, and 
announced a back to school event to begin the school year on September 12th at Holland Free 
Methodist church from 6-8pm.



11- 8am (20 MIN) Jamie Paxton from Little Blessings Veterans Outreach discussed the services 
they offer to veterans and their families, and promoted their upcoming fundraising event on 
Saturday September 16 at the Pinnacle from 6-11pm

11- 4:30pm (30 MIN) Pastor Matthew Hartman from Lion of Judah Outreach Center talked 
about their upcoming Jewish feasts and the celebrations his messianic church would be having.

12- 4:45pm (45 MIN) Jeff Wilbarger from The Daughter Project (thedaughterproject.org) talked 
about his nonprofit, raising awareness for women and children who have been exploited by 
sexual slavery.

14- 5pm (60 MIN) Kelly Gerkin from Sufficient Grace Ministries talked about how the ministry 
exists to sooth the pain of child loss. They are having a walk to raise awareness so that parents 
and families can be healed from such loss.


